
 
 
6 May 2022 

 

Dear parent / carer, 

 

We have had a busy week again!  We celebrated Year 11 and Year 13 with their pre-Exam masses.  It was wonderful to come 

together in prayer again and really offer up the next few weeks to our Lord together.  They are all working incredibly hard as they 

prepare for their exams (which for some start next week!). 

 

As a school we have been working hard this year to ensure that our teaching and learning and curriculum all work together and 

in order to make the final preparations and enable departments to have the time to work on this there will be an extra INSET 

day for the school on Monday 4th July.  Students will not be attending school on this day. 

 

Have a blessed weekend and please do continue to keep our Year 11s, Year 13s and the people of Ukraine in your prayers. 

 

Many blessings, 

 

Andrew Bull 

Headteacher  

 

Week beginning 9th May 
This is Week 1 on the timetable 

Monday 9th May 

Year 7-9 End of year exams 

Year 11 BTEC Media Exam 

Tuesday 10th May 

Year 7-9 End of year exams 

Year 13 Art Exam 

PCC of Bedfordshire visiting the school 

Wednesday 11th May 

Year 7-9 End of year exams 

Year 13 Art Exam 

N6 Speakers for schools 

Year 10 Students to Wadham College Oxford 

Thursday 12th May 

Year 7-9 End of year exams 

Year 7 Parent’s Evening 

Year 13 Gap year workshop 

Friday 13th May 

Year 7-9 End of year exams 

Friday Forum 

Headteacher’s Detention 

 

Coming up 

GCSE and A-Level exams  

Year 11 and Year 13 Last days 

 

 
  
  
 


